
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

 

Re: Year 10 Parent Information Evening - Thursday 14th September, 5:00pm – 5:45pm 
 
Traditionally all parents of Year 10 students have been invited to attend a Year 10 Parent Information Evening at the start 
of KS4 courses in September.  The purpose of the evening is to guide parents through the 9-1 grading structure, provide 
key dates and explain how progress and attainment are reported along with the support you can access if you have any 
concerns.  This year it will also include information about why student reports will no longer include target grades as well 
as a short presentation on apprenticeships. 
 
Some parents may already be familiar with this information and with this in mind, it seems appropriate to offer this as an 
optional evening to those parents who would appreciate the opportunity to find out a little more.  All parents will receive, 
via email, a copy of the presentation. 
 
To assist with planning I would be grateful if you would either reply using either the reply slip below or online by visiting the 
following link - Reply Form 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 14th September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr J Southwood 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR SON/DAUGHTERS TUTOR 
YEAR 10 INFORMATION EVENING THURSDAY 14th SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

Student Name: ……………………………………………………………………………. Tutor Group: ………….. 
 
 
*I will / will not be able to attend the Year 10 Evening on Thursday 14th September 2023 
*Please delete as applicable 
 

 
Signed: ……………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 

 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 

https://forms.gle/THVzqPbnEP9Xvriq5

